
 

 

 
 

 
 

Commercial Fisheries Entry Commission 
 

 
8800 Glacier Highway, Suite 109 

PO Box 110302 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-0302 

     Main: 907.789-6160 
              Licensing: 907.789-6150 

   Fax: 907.789-6170
May 14, 2020 
 
TO: Adjudications Section  
FROM: The Commissioners  
 
 RE: Limited entry fisheries ready to be closed out 
 
Dear Adjudications: 
 
We wish to inform you that the Commission has issued final decisions on the final remaining 
applications in the following limited entry fisheries: 
 

1. Northern Southeast Inside Sablefish Longline (C61A) 
2. Southern Southeast Inside Sablefish Longline (C61C) 
3. Norton Sound Gill Net (S04Z) 
4. Kodiak bairdi Tanner Crab Pot (TB91K) 
5. Kodiak Roe Herring Purse Seine (G01K)  

 
The Commission did not receive a Petition for Reconsideration or notice of appeal regarding any 
of the denied applications recently issued in the above fisheries and the deadline to initiate such 
actions has long since passed.  CFEC relies on such deadlines to orderly administer the limited 
entry permit systems that fishermen depend upon.1  If you have not done so already, please 
initiate action to close out each of the above listed fisheries pursuant to the agreed upon standard 
operating procedures.    
 
                                                              By Direction of the 
                                   COMMERCIAL FISHERIES ENTRY COMMISSION 
 
 

 

Fate Putman    Dale Kelley 
Chair     Commissioner 

 
    
 

 
1 i.e. see Noden v. CFEC, 680 P.2d 493, 499 - 500 (Alaska 1984).    


